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Dates for your calendar 
18/12 Class Parties 

18/12 Year 6 Farewell 

19/12 Last Day of Term 

20/12 Pupil Free Day 

21/12 Pupil Free Day 

2013 

29/1/13  Teachers return for 2013 

30/01 Students Yrs 1-6 Return 

 for 2013 

04/02 Kindergartens 1st Day 

You can do it! 

Star Awards 

Cody Amos 5/6E 

Thomas Baker KG 

Shelby Bell 3/4O 

Ebony Best 1/2W 

Caitlin Blackmore KG 

Chantelle Borg 3/4T 

Courtney Caires 5/6E 

Alivia Camilleri 3/4T 

Dylan Carberry 5/6E 

Charlee Cawsey KG 

Riley Curry 3/4O 

Declan DaSilva 3/4t 

Ajay Flavell 3/4T 

Blayne Garner 3/4T 

Damon Harkness 1/2H 

Khalani Harris KG 

Penny Hass 5/6E 

Kaitlen Hillman 3/4T 

Lexie Hodges KG 

Chantell Hore 3/4T 

Tammy Horwood KG 

Jye Kautz 3/4T 

Brianna Kerr 3/4T 

Krue Kinzett KG 

Riley Mead 1/2W 

Molly McDonall 5/6E 

Jye McKechnie 3/4T 

Cherish Moore 3/4T 

Max Nedelkovski KG 

Madison Newman 1/2W 

Logan O’Sullivan 3/4T 

Zoe Pabis 3/4T 

Miranda Perceval 3/4T 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
What a fantastic year at Lake South. The students have demonstrated their achievements 
and abilities in a variety of ways throughout the year.  

The Recognition Assembly held yesterday celebrated the students who have displayed their 
talents throughout the year and made significant progress in the key learning areas. 
 

The new Canteen has arrived and over the holidays all the fridges, freezers etc will be 
installed ready to begin operation in 2013. Any volunteers to assist in the operation of the 
canteen are always appreciated. Please contact Jan or Anne. The children at the school 
benefit enormously. 
 

Chris Newman has volunteered to assist laying concrete in the area leading into the western 
playground. He will need some assistance. No date has been set, but we envisage it will be in 
January. If you can spare some time during the day, it will ensure the process runs smoothly. 
Please leave a contact number with the school. Col and I will be lending a hand.  

 

Just a few things to remember for 2013:  

 Children will be still in their 2012 classes at the beginning of the day. So they will 
place their bags and line up in their 2012 classes. 

 They will be placed into their 2013 classes later in the day, as there could be new 
enrolments. 

 Teachers are back at school on the 29th January. 

 Children from year 1 – 6 are back at school 30th January. 

 Kindergartens 1st day is 4th February. 

 

Merry Xmas  

and a  

Happy New Year.  

Richard Evans 

Relieving Principal 

 



Lake Illawarra South Public School  is currently accepting Kindergarten enrolments 

for 2013. 

Please pass on this information if you know of a family in the area with  

children starting school in 2013. 

PLEASE ENROL NOW!! 

2013 

Leaving, not returning next year? 

If your family is leaving the school (other than Year 6), and not returning next year, could you please  

inform the Office, as soon as possible 

Thank you 

T Gallagher 

Uniform Shop  

2013—The Uniform Shop will be open the following days at the beginning of the school year:- 

29/01/2013 open 9.00am—11.00am 

30/01/2013 to 1/02/2013 open 8.15am—9.00 am 

Then open as normal  - Open Thursdays 8.15—9am in the hall. Any old uniforms would be greatly  

appreciated. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

As we all know, the new canteen is now on site, and will be ready for opening first term next year. The canteen is located at the 

far end of the school next to the hall and play equipment. 

We look forward to seeing you all again and hope for your support in having a profitable, working canteen. 

The Canteen Supervisor will be Jan Robb. 

I would like to organize a volunteer roster before we start back. If you can do one day a week or one day per fortnight, I would 

ask that you ring me on 4297 6508, and let me know your preferred days and details. I will do my best to give everyone the 

days they want. 

No details will be taken through the school office, only directly to me, ON THE ABOVE PHONE No. 

Hoping to see some new mums, dads or grandparents next year. 

Thank you for you previous support, hoping we can get a good team going. 

Jan Robb 

KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

Families have been given a time to come for their child’s Best Start individual Assessment during Week 1—Wednesday 30th Jan, 

Thursday 31st Jan  or Friday  1st February. The children will then come to school for their first day on Monday 4th February, 

Week 2. The parents have their time for their appointment.  We will then keep the children together for these first few days. We 

will have gathered our information to form the two classes by the end of Week 2. 

We feel this new arrangement will give the children a settled start to Kindergarten and we will be able to start our programs, 

Week 3. Parents will receive Best Start Assessment feedback during the Term. We will also have a ―Literacy Afternoon‖ for the 

parents early in the Term. 

We look forward to working with you and your children in the new year—2013. 

T Gallagher 



 

More Star Awards 

 

Ky Rallings 3/4T 

Georgia Richardson 5/6E 

Chelsea Sheil 5/6E 

Ruby Sheil 1/2W 

Bailey Telford KG 

Malokai Tomo KG 

Gabriel Trajcevski 3/4T 

Christina Videla 5/6E 

Lukas Videla 3/4T 

Christopher Wyatt 5/6E 

 

 








